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Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 30th July 2014
In attendance:

Dr Colin Machin (Chairman) (CM)




Mr John Bristow (JB)

Ms Pamila Kalia, Pharmacist (PK)

Ms Shahena Khatun – WMC (SK)

Apologies:


Mrs Hasmeeta Parmar (HP)

Mr Alfred Geary (AF)

Mr Simon Bardsley – WMC (SB)




Mr Keith Verrall (KV)





Mrs Julie Cawthorne – potential new member

WELCOME JULIE CAWTHORNE
Unfortunately Julie was unable to attend the meeting.

CCG NETWORK MEETING REPORT
JB attended the meeting on 10th July as CM was unable to attend. JB advised he would send out the attachments via email to all. A few things discussed at the meeting were:
· Healthwatch – the Healthwatch network is made up of local Healthwatchs across the country and aims to voice consumer worries and concerns. JB unsure exactly what Healthwatch do as seems to be of a monitoring network but CM has seen articles urging people to sign up to this. CM suggested maybe one PPG member should sign up for this to learn more about how it works and what they do. CM explained it is a voluntary organisation and is not targeted at any age or group.
· Sound Doctor – a website developed to help people understand their long-term conditions better which has been rolled out across practices. Practices have been given a number of licences to be handed out to patients who clinicians identify as most likely to benefit from the videos. JB said he felt this was presented very well and seems to be helpful for patients.

· FLO – SK explained that practice has not signed up to FLO. JB felt Sound Doctor seemed to be a better option for patients than FLO.
· Better Care Together – JB explained a bit about the campaign and the future of general practice and that the onus will be on patient self-management. He suggested that a PPG member should attend the “Future of General Practice” meetings that are scheduled over the next 4-5 weeks, it was agreed that JB should attend one and CM the other. CM also suggested that JB should be the “back up” for any meetings that CM cannot attend.

MEDIA SCREEN UPDATE
SK confirmed that there is already information appearing about PPG on the media screens and that there is a ticker message that can be updated to advise patients if a GP is running late. It was suggested that there should be a general message added to the screen that reads “We will aim to inform you if your clinician is running more than 15 minutes late” and add more specific messages should waiting times be extremely long. Action – SK
SUMMER NEWSLETTER
The following articles still need to be written up to go in the newsletter:

· Smoking - PK

· Advice on using your pharmacies better – CM

· Enhanced Services – SB
· SK to email CM with new receptionist names

CM would like the newsletter to be published in the next 2 weeks if possible. Action - CM
PATIENT SURVEY ACTION PLAN
The group reviewed the action plan and most things had been completed or were ongoing. The new telephone system search is ongoing and a few practices in the area will be looking at having one provider who can offer the best deal should a few practices sign up, there will be a meeting scheduled for this soon.

More information needs to be provided to patients regarding virtual ward. CM remembered there was a picture that came out with virtual ward information that could be used on the media screen to help patients learn more about it, SK to check with SB. Action – SK
JB suggested the action plan be uploaded to the website every time it is updated so patients can see that there is progress being made. Action – SK
PPG DEVELOPMENT
JB wanted to speak more about developing the PPG further. There was a very good talk by John Todd, the PPG Chairman from Charnwood Medical Group, who spoke about their PPG and how they have a virtual group too. JB wondered if he could attend the next meeting as there will be a talk by Holywell & Barcroft PPG’s chairman so he could bring back any suggestions to future PPG meetings.
CM suggested that further PPG development discussions be done outside of the monthly meetings by the patient members.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING:  6.00 PM - WEDNESDAY 27 AUGUST
